

GRAVESEND RUGBY FOOTBALL CLUB

Rectory Field, Donald Biggs Drive, Gravesend, Kent DA12 2TL Telephone 01474 534840

Gravesend RFC

President: Michael A Cubitt mobile: 07840 343831 michaelcubitt1944@yahoo.co.uk

Chairman
Mark Bruce
07880 326523
mark.bruce@blueyonder.co.uk

Secretary
Ian Turnnidge
07833 974880

07833 974880 ian.turnnidge@hotmail.co.uk

Treasurer Gerard Keenan 07834 741736

gerardkeenan68@outlook.com

67 Parrock Avenue
Gravesend
Kent
DA12 1QG

10th May 2021

To: All Members

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF AGM

We hereby give notice that due to current Government restrictions on social distancing and the holding of gatherings, as a consequence of the COVID-19 Pandemic, the 2021 Annual General Meeting of Gravesend Rugby Football Club Ltd, scheduled to take place at the Clubhouse on Friday 28th May 2021 at 7.30pm is hereby postponed.

A new date will be set when the afore-mentioned Government restrictions relevant to the COVID-19 Pandemic are lifted.

In the interim period the current elected Officers and Committee Members of Gravesend Rugby Football Club Ltd have agreed to continue to stand in their respective positions and will remain in their positions until re-elected or otherwise at the AGM.

Ian Turnnidge

Hon Sec Gravesend Rugby Football Club Ltd